
 
  
 
 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE  

 

 

MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

 

FINANCE COMMITTEE  

AND  

VILLAGE BOARD  

 

 

IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE APPLICABLE STATUTES OF THE STATE OF ILLINOIS 

AND ORDINANCES OF THE VILLAGE OF METTAWA, NOTICE IS GIVEN HEREBY 

THAT THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING OF THE FINANCE AND VILLAGE BOARD 

MEETINGS OF THE VILLAGE OF METTAWA SCHEDULED TO BE HELD ON MARCH 17, 

2020 IN THE MAPLE AND COTTONWOOD ROOMS OF THE HILTON GARDEN INN 

HOTEL, 26225 N. RIVERWOODS ROAD, METTAWA WILL NOT BE HELD. 

 

 

       Sandy Gallo 

       Sandy Gallo, Village Clerk  

 

 

 

  

 


